VOLUME 36 (1989)



KEY

ISSUE 2

NATIONAL COUNCIL CANDIDATES

As a result of the first ballot for the election of National Council members, there are now five candidates. The final balloting will occur at 9:00 p.m. Friday at the last business session of this convention. It is very important that all voting delegates be at this meeting to cast their ballot. The five candidates are:

Mike Bartanen Joel Hefling Bill Hill Sally Roden Bill Yaremchuk

Biographies of four of these candidates appeared in Issue I of "The Key". This issue contains the biography of the fifth candidate, Sally Roden, as she was nominated from the floor.

SALLY RODEN

I am Director of Forensics at the University of Central Arkansas. I have been a memof Pi Kappa Delta for many years. I believe in the ideals on which Pi Kappa Delta is based and I would be honored to represent you on the National Council.

Having just had an opportunity to participate in the Developmental Conference, I wish to comment on a couple of areas that think PKD could focus its energies. First, I think that Pi Kappa Delta should renew its responsibility to promote individual abilities in communication. In renewing this responsibility, Pi Kappa Delta should encourage learning even above competitive success. Second, our mission for the future of Pi Kappa Delta should be to develop good members and encourage companionship among chapters locally, regionally and nationally. Pi Kappa Delta

needs to promote its cooperative attitude and, therefore, fulfill Article II of the Constitution which states that the purpose of Pi Kappa Delta is "to encourage a spirit of fellowship and brotherly cooperation." If this is done, Pi Kappa Delta can take a leadership role in meeting the increasing need for interforensic organizational cooperation.

I would like to be your National Council member and work to promote these two areas of focus. I consider the nomination to the National Council of Pi Kappa Delta an honor. I will strive to represent you and be your voice on the Council. I appreciate your consideration and look forward to working with you.

THERE WILL BE AN ALUMNI MEETING ON FRIDAY FROM

11:30 - 2:30 IN SALON II. GRAB A

SANDWICH AND JOIN US.

HEY VOGUE!

Five hours and a backfire. Put a bananna in the sack.

GQ, American Male, Madamoisselle and Cosmopolitan!

GRADUATE ASSISTANTSHIPS IN FORENSICS are available while you earn an M.A. in Communication at Bloomsburg University. If interested in information, please contact:

Dr. Howard Schreies
Director of Graduate Studies
Department of Communication
Bloomsburg University
Bloomsburg, PA 17815

CONGRATS PROFESSOR RICHARDSON

Washington Epsilon would like to congratulate Washington Zeta's Professor Larry Richardson on his new-found love of oat bran. The members of Epsilon are all glad that Professor Richardson could join the Northwest Province in travelling to this National Convention.

I'M LOOKING for a forensics graduate assistant position in a M.A. program in speech. Three years participation in I.E., one year in debate...Anne Stiehm, Old Dominion University, Department of Speech, Norfold, VA 23529.

ONE YEAR POSITION

Old Dominion Universtiy seeks an instructor for a one year appointment to teach public speaking and help with our active forensics program. Contact by April 15:

Fran Hassencahl Old Dominion University Department of Speech Norfolk, VA 23529 or Room 3050 at the Marriott

P K D HISTORY

The best souvenier you could take home with you would be a copy of our history. Stop at the store and take a gander.

PKD STORE HOURS

Thursday......8:30a.m.-7:00p.m. Friday.....8:30a.m.-7:00p.m. Saturday.....8:30a.m.-6:00p.m.

THERE ARE A VERY FEW PKD SHIRTS STILL AVAILABLE IN THE STORE.....BUY YOURS TODAY!!!!!!

THE POOL IS OPEN UNTIL MIDNIGHT DURING YOUR STAY. ENJOY!

FORGET SOMETHING?

The Bookstore is selling flowpads and Pens for your debating needs.

KEY NEEDS ARTICLES

Submit your articles for the "Key" to the Student PKD Store.

A BIG THANKS TO TOM PRESTON AND THE UMSL STAFF
AND ADMINISTRATION FOR ALL THEY HAVE DONE TO

ASSIST PKD WITH THIS TOURNAMENT!

Thank you Mike Bartanen and your tabroom staff for all your hard work, talents and patience!

LITTLEFIELD ELECTED

Robert Littlefield has been elected our new President-elect. Congratulations Dr. Littlefield and our best to you as you serve us these next six years!

NOTES FROM THE PRESIDENT

Please attend your Friday Province Meetings and the General Business Session. There are many important issues to be discussed at the business session:

> Elections Site Selection Ammendments

